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When multiple salary schedules are in use during a single school year, NCTQ's policy is to base its salary analysis either on the schedule in use the majority of the
year or, if both schedules cover equal portions of the year, the schedule in use at the conclusion of the year.  For the 2019-2020 salary analysis, the schedule 
effective January 1, 2020 was used (NCTQ was unable to confirm which schedule was in use until December 30, 2019.).
Per the Union website (Cincinnati Federation of Teachers/CFOP (cft-aft.org)), this January 1, 2020 salary schedule was also in use for the duration of the 
2020-2021 school year.


